
I have been a regular weekly visitor to Firs Farm Road since 2011 as a carer within my son's 
family (271 Firs Farm Road).

During these past years I have always valued the sheer open facilities offered by the Enfield 
Council throughout the entire Firs Farm Wetlands & Playing Fields when I am there with 
my son's children.

It is used by many children and adults & families, and, I fully understood their importance 
when both Covid Lockdown's were eased and Enfield residents were able to go out and 
about again.

To lose the playing field involved for the proposed Crematorium development would in my 
opinion be wrong. The residents of Enfield would be the losers unfortunately.
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